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COK WINS BIG IN AMERICAN MAH JONGG  
Contact: kblouin@outlook.com 

 

The Peninsula's American Mah Jongg Club has donated over $1300 to Clothing Our Kids. Although Mah 

Jongg (MJ) has been a mainstay in the community, resident Arlene Blaker raised it to a new level by bringing 

in a certified MJ instructor who offered beginner lessons as well as strategy instructions for all players. The 

classes culminated into The Peninsula’s First American Mah Jongg Tournament held last month. More than 

60 players at different levels of skill participated and enjoyed meeting new friends and neighbors.  

 

Arlene is so impressed with COK’s Mission that she felt it important to make this fun event a fundraiser for the 

Sussex County school children in need. And the Tournament was such a success it will be repeated in 

February after another set of classes. COK is extremely grateful to Arlene for her creative idea and 

organizational skills in putting on this new source of funds for the kids. 

 

Pictured below are Arlene Blaker right with COK Board Member Diane Poletti. 

 

 

 
 
 

“In this life we cannot always do great things. But we can do small things with great love.” – 
Mother Theresa 


